
 
 

April 29, 2022 
 
Katt Fisne 
A&IT 
 
Dear Katt,  
 
Congratulations on being nominated and selected as an award recipient in the APUS Rewards and 
Recognition (R&R) Program. You are receiving an Accessibility Award for those who enhance access to 
all learners, and for those who ease access for all APUS team members to succeed. 
 
Your nominator Aikyna Finch noted:  
 
Each of these individuals are being recognized for sharing from their hearts on the Inclusive U Podcast 
that is featured in the Compass. Each interview has been a great example of practical steps on how to add 
inclusivity to the classrooms and/or teams. Each person shared their journey with a spirit of excellence to 
enhance the classroom, the faculty and staff as a whole. I appreciate each one of you greatly and your 
work has touched many. 
 
We appreciate your hard work and dedication to live out our Core Values, to serve students, and support 
University colleagues. A copy of this memo will be retained in your personnel file. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Dr. Vernon C. Smith 
Provost 


